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Update on Storm Management and Travel Recommendations

[Duluth, MN] The City of Duluth is advising no unnecessary travel until further notice.

Plows are out in full force, but warm ground temperatures and rain have forced drivers to use chains to travel safely. Please
respect plow drivers and maintain a safe distance behind them.

All libraries are open.

The City will provide an update on road conditions, and storm impacts this afternoon.
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